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4 April 2022 

 

 

 
Nathan Heath 
Department of Planning, Industry & Environment 
4 Parramatta Square 
12 Darcy Street 
PARRAMATTA NSW 2150 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Heath 
 
Upper South Creek Advanced Water Recycling Centre – EIS Amendment Report  
(SSI-8609189) 
 
Thank you for your Major Projects Planning Portal referral dated 23 March 2022, requesting 
WaterNSW’s advice in relation to the Amendment Report (AR) for the proposed Upper South 
Creek Advanced Water Recycling Centre.  

As previously advised, WaterNSW owns and manages land and several pieces of critical water 
supply infrastructure that could be impacted by this proposal, however it is noted that no 
WaterNSW lands or assets will be impacted by the proposal changes as outlined in the AR. 

WaterNSW has already provided advice on recommended conditions in our response to the EIS 
(our ref: D2021/120274) and the comments and recommended conditions remain current. 
WaterNSW would appreciate our commentary being addressed within any further response to 
submissions by the proponent and that the conditions are considered and incorporated into any 
determination that falls in favour of the proponent.  

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Justine Clarke at 
justine.clarke@waternsw.com.au. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
ALISON KNIHA 
Catchment Protection Planning Manager 
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Our ref: D2022/26687 

http://www.waternsw.com.au/
mailto:justine.clarke@waternsw.com.au

